
                                          STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

                  SELECTMEN  

        MEETING MINUTES FEBRUARY 20, 2023 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Bruce Smith and Steve Goldsmith. Jay Croteau 

was absent.  

The selectmen signed the letter to Patnode for a building project.  

The selectmen signed the letter to Joseph Lucuis for campground inventory. 

The selectmen signed the letter to Bethel Bible for exemption status.  

The selectmen signed and paid bills.  

The selectmen signed payroll. 

Bruce Smith motioned to accept the minutes. Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. The selectmen 

agreed to accept the minutes.  

Signed Warrant and Budget posted at the Town hall and sent to Jay Croteau to be put on the website.  

Susan Farrell reported Savings Bank of Walpole notified her of a $130,000.00 deposit to the Town of 

Surry Trustees account. Bruce Smith and John Berglund will work on the correction. It appears to be 

check #21475 in the amount of $130,000.00 mad out to the Surry School District.  

Grant extension will be on the docket for Wednesday’s Governors’ Council Meeting.  

Assessment Review will be on March 1st, 2nd, and 3rd  of 2023.  

Under construction will be done on March 22, 2023.  

The Town of Surry received from  Sun Run Installation $25.00 ck# 224002060 for a building permit.  

Road survey indicates 12 miles of road total in Surry. 

The selectmen discussed how to use an Emergency culvert permit.  

State of New Hampshire – DOS- DMV of $230.00 for February 16, 2023. 

Steve Goldsmith motioned to adjourn. Bruce Smith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to 

adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 

 

 


